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PUB-NP-040
Supply Issues and Power Outages
Requests for Information on the Island Interconnected System

Q. Further to the response to PUB-NP-002, provide the terms of reference and the
committee composition for the Inter-Utility System Planning and Reliability
Committee.

A The Inter-Utility System Reliability Committee (the “Committee”) was established in

December 1999 with the objective of improving service to customers served by the Island
Interconnected System. Key objectives of the Committee are to reduce outages arising
from under-frequency load shedding, set reliability targets, and initiate and monitor
activities to reduce the frequency and duration of outages on the Island Interconnected
System.

In May 2013, the Committee broadened its scope to include transmission and distribution
system planning oversight and was renamed the Inter-Utility System Planning and
Reliability Committee.

The current Committee composition includes:

Newfoundland Power:

Gary Smith, Vice President, Engineering & Customer Operations
Sean LaCour, Manager, Operations

Lorne Henderson, Manager, Revenue & Supply

Newfoundland & Labrador Hydro:

Rob Henderson, Vice President, Newfoundland & Labrador Hydro
Paul Humphries, Vice President, System Operations & Planning
Bob Butler, Manager, System Operations
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